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     What we are learning 
 

Can you believe it is almost Thanksgiving?  

We will be spending this week discussing 

what it means to be Thankful and participating 

in Thanksgiving inspired learning activities.  

We will be sorting shapes on turkey feathers 

and cutting out things we like to eat out of 

newspaper ads. 

 

I look forward to talking to you about your 

child’s progress at conferences! 

 

Please make sure children are dressed 

appropriately.  We will go outside if the feels 

like temperature is 25 degrees or higher.   

 

Please let me know if you are planning on 

having your child’s picture retaken or you 

missed picture day.  Picture retake day is Nov. 

22. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

In November 

Nov. 22 Picture Retake 

Day 

Nov 25-26 Parent Teacher 

Conferences 

Nov. 25-29 No School 

Thanksgiving Break 

At Home 
Practice putting on outwear 

independently. 

Reminders 
Please make sure you empty your child’s backpack and folder everyday! 

Books We Will Read 

Thanks For Thanksgiving, There was an Old Lady Who Swallowed a Turkey 


